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David W Danner, Executive Director
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Eastwood Park Water Co.
429 29" St NE, Suite A
Puyallup WA 98372
(253)770-5268
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Olympia WA 98504-7250

Subject: Eastwood Park Water Park Co. General Rate Increase

Dear Executive Director:

Eastwood Park Water Co. wishes to file for a general rate increase with an effective date of JANUARY 01, 2013 We have
included the following items to fully support out filing.

1) Cover letter.

2) Tariff. The proposed tariff with a proposed effective date of (insert date here)
3) Customer Notice. A copy of the notice mailed to customers.

4) Work papers. The supporting work papers for the test period including:

a.

®ooo

Balance sheet and statement of revenues and expenses.

Depreciation schedule

Adjustments proposed, restating adjustments and/or pro forma adjustments
Usage statistics verifying test year revenues and proposed revenues

Public water system identification number

This proposed filing will increase water rates approximately $10,320 or 29%. The current rates have been in effect for
over 4 years. The average customer using 500 cubic feet per month will see a monthly increase of $10.00. The need for
an increase is due to the increased cost of labor, operations, treatment requirements, maintenance and the ever

increasing costs of water quality testing, taxes, postage, fuel and electricity. Water testing and electricity alone have
risen over 50% in the past three years.

Please call me at {253)770-5268 if you have any questions. My email address is RobertG@johniscott.com.

Sincerely,

A

Bob Green, General Manager
Eastwood Park Water Co.



